
Melbourne PC User Group Registration at 14/8/2018 

Using the following link shows the status of our Registration. 

https://www.consumer.vic.gov.au/clubs-and-not-for-profits/incorporated-associations/search-for-

an-incorporated-association?q=melbourne+pc+user&pn=0&sz=20  

 

 

The Secretary’s login to the CAV website shows that the Registration Certificate cannot be 

downloaded. 

 

 


